
August 2022 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

On November 5, 2022, Conestoga High School (CHS) will host the 12th Annual ‘STOGA 
Showcase of Sound Cavalcade.  At this event, bands travel from across the state to 
perform and compete. The annual Cavalcade is one of the largest events at Conestoga, 
and is a tremendous opportunity for our students. It also serves as the largest annual 
fundraiser for TEMPO (Tredyffrin Easttown Music Parents Organization). 

TEMPO was formed over 25 years ago to support music activities in our school district 
through financial and volunteer contributions.  The primary mission of TEMPO is to 
support music programs throughout the TE School District.  TEMPO plans and provides 
the means to fund programs, activities, and trips for music students not paid for by the 
district.  TEMPO’s primary goals are to provide the resources and opportunities to 
encourage and challenge students musically and to add to the enjoyment of the music 
program through large group participation such as concerts and half-time performances 
during football games.  We encourage participation in competitions, parades, and trips for 
formal recognition of CHS music groups. 

We would like to ask for your support by considering sponsoring the event or purchasing 
an ad in the program book.  Attached/enclosed please find sponsorship and ad forms 
outlining the various benefits and levels of support. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration and support.  Please do not hesitate to 
contact me if you have any questions regarding the event.   

Sincerely, 

Bonnie Amy 

Bonnie Motel Amy Susanin 
TEMPO Co-President  TEMPO Co-President 
(bmfmotel@gmail.com) (amysusanin@comcast.net) 




